Frequently Asked Questions regarding the Annual Wonder Woman Awards
1. Does every woman who is nominated receive an award?
Yes. Every woman who is nominated and is a City of Portland employee receives a certificate via email.
2. Do you have to be born a woman to qualify?
No. You qualify as a woman if you identify as a woman or womxn, are transgender or non-binary. Nominees must be human or at least an employee of the City of Portland.

3. Do they have to be a full time or permanent employee?
No. They can be part-time, seasonal, contract, etc. If they are working for the City of Portland at the time of the awards!

4. How will the nominees know that they are receiving an award? 
Debbie Caselton or someone from DEEP will send an outlook meeting invitation to the awardee for the virtual awards ceremony on March 31. It will be titled with the event and that you are an awardee.

5. What if I can’t attend the awards ceremony? 
You will be emailed your certificate and you will also be listed on the webpage. 

6. Can co-workers or family members attend the awards as well?
Yes! The more the merrier.

7. Will there be any Exceptional Wonder Womxn Awards given again this year? 
Yes. 

8. After the awards, how do I get a list of who won at my bureau?
All nominees, listed by bureau will be available on the DEEP webpage, under Women’s Empowerment: https://www.portlandoregon.gov/70511. You can find everything from 2015 through 2020 here too (sorry, we are missing the early years).
